
M O R N I N G  S E S S I O N

Maggie Roby - Community Outreach Coordinator/Tribal Liaison 
Arizona Registrar of Contractors 

Maggie Roby joined the Arizona Registrar of Contractors team in May of 2019. As a Licensing Customer Service Representative Maggie
excelled quickly in her role and after a short six months became Assistant Chief of the Licensing Department. Maggie helped to test our new
ROC Online Customer portal and implemented many process improvement strategies to help improve the Licensing department. Most of all

she enjoyed creating a fun work environment for her team with friendly competitions, focusing on recognizing her team!

After four years leading the AZ ROC Licensing Department, Maggie switched roles and has now joined the Communications & Outreach team
as our Community Outreach Coordinator and Tribal Liaison. Maggie is eager to start communications with Arizona’s 22 Tribal Nations and

continues to work with communities to provide information regarding the Registrar. Her latest task is promoting and helping to host the 4th
Annual Construction Science Technology Apprenticeship Fair with the Arizona Diamondbacks. 

 INDIVIDUAL RSVP IS REQUIRED FOR ATTENDEES BY FEBRUARY 13, 2025
ARIZONAPERMITTECHS@OUTLOOK.COM

PERMIT TECH MEETING
NO CHARGE TO ATTEND AND NO CEU’S

ARIZONA PERMIT TECHS
“ P R O M O T I N G  E D U C A T I O N ,  C O M M U N I C A T I O N  A N D  C O N F O R M I T Y ”

Town of Cave Creek
 Council Chambers

37622 N Cave Creek Rd 
Cave Creek, AZ 85331

February 19, 2025
9 AM TO 4 PM

LunchLunch    willwill  
be provided,be provided,  
courtesy ofcourtesy of  

SHUMS CODA

AZPT COMMITTEE OFFICERS
twilgus@cavecreekaz.govChair Tracie Wilgus   

Co-Chair

AFTERNOON SESSION 
ROUND TABLE DISCUSSION

BOND EXEMPTION CERTIFICATES
FOR CONTRACTORS
There will be an informative 
session by a representative 

from the 
Arizona Department of Revenue

 Secretary      Adrianna Munoz  adrianna.munoz@phoenix.gov

MISSION :To represent the interest of the Building Departments, promote professionalism and share information 
with Building Departments and Professional Organizations across the State of Arizona

Angela Nelson anelson@maranaaz.gov

Applications, time frames, submittal documents, fees, Certificates of Occupancy. 
Bring your questions and your 2018 or 2021 IRC




